PACT meeting 20 Jan

Greg Durham Anti-social case worker also attended as did Barbara Janke. There were also 3 students who lived in one of the anti-social houses in Mortimer Rd!

Last meetings priority review

1. anti social behaviour in Mortimer Rd/Grange Rd. There were 4 addresses involved. They were all multi-occupancy and further complaints had bee registered. They had been warned that further nuisance would mean that enforcement action would be set in court leading to fines. The landlord had also been warned and told about his obligations. After 12 November there had only been one complaint but last week there had been several when the students (UWE) had returned from holiday. They had been seen again about noise and rubbish and an enforcement order served on them. Residents said there had been an improvement but New Years Eve was not brilliant.

It is proposed that each year, students will be given a document to sign when they reside in residential property to tell them of their obligations, and that disciplinary action would be taken by the University. There will be  more avenues to report anti-social behaviour
2. A board obstruction. Phil Cotton and one other person are responsible for all the pavements in Bristol. He is too busy to draft a policy document and refused to come to the PACT meeting because he was too busy. He said there was no plan to remove them so we had to get used to the idea! A member of the audience was in a wheel chair and said he found Waterloo Street and Boyces Avenue particularly difficult. An invalid chair needs 1.2m of pavement. It was suggested that Phil should be sent photos of offending areas. If enough complained he may do something. Barbara said that she wanted to make departments more accountable to residents and it would not be good enough for an official refusing to come to a  meeting
3. noise related nuisance in Clifton village. The police had patrolled the streets at night. They had not noticed any noise or misbehaviour even on Halloween night. There was no issue with noise anyway since you could not stop people walking down the road at 2 o'clock in the morning s it was not an offence. Nick Shaw thought that because the bottom half of PV St was normally quiet, any noise would echo more. He was not interested in street smoking either.  He commented that one club now had a license to only have 5 people smoking outside at a time. Someone commented that November/December was not a popular time for outside drinking and that they should patrol again when the weather is warmer- they took the point.
Next issues would be A boards, corner parking and trees obscuring lights

Neighbourhood Partnership

The next meeting would be 2nd March (CHIS committee night) 7pm at Hannover Quay. Topics o be raised are waste management and enforcement, street lighting and community safety

Barbara is trying to revamp the partnership and give it some power. The law says that if a budget is involved then it must be decide by a Councillor. It would work with health/ police but Cabot PACT did not fit in with Clifton PACT. They would employ 7 coordinators and have their own website (she confessed that the Counil website was rubbish and noone could find anything any more) and make sure relevant council departments represented. 

There would be registered organizations for each partnership 2 per forum there would be an umbrella voluntary group but not controlled by the council. VOSCAR may arrange PACT and Partnership and although run by council would not lose police presence. If tge community was behind the council they more accountable and would be easier to get things done by council department. 
Next PACT meeting 21 April?

